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ANC 6C, to meet the requirements of Section 1.309-10(n-1) of the Code of the District of 
Columbia, reports that during the twelve months since the 2022 Annual Report, conducted the 
following:  
• Held 11 public meetings of the commission, via WebEx platform;  
• At these meetings provided opportunity for brief community announcements from members 

of the public, government officials, and representatives of various organizations;  
• Benefited from the work of commissioners and 6C residents appointed to the following 

committees: Alcoholic Beverage Licensing; Environment, Parks and Events; Grants; 
Planning, Zoning, and Economic Development; Transportation and Public Space;  

• Protested two applications for alcoholic beverage licenses or renewals if settlement 
agreements were not reached beforehand; considered four additional beverage licensing 
issues;  

• Approved recommendations on matters of concern to the Mayor and the Council of the 
District of Columbia, and to agencies and departments of the District of Columbia; including 
on crime and on the commercialization of residential property to the Mayor and Council of 
the District of Columbia; at least ten to the District Department of Transportation; two to the 
Federal Railroad Administration of the U.S. Department of Transportation concerning Union 
Station expansion; and at least 11 to other District offices;  

• Provided written testimony to the D.C. Council Committee on Transportation and the 
Environment concerning proposed WMATA bus routes;  

• Designated commissioners or committee members to represent ANC 6C in nine hearings, 
meetings or proceedings, including two related to alcoholic beverage licensing matters;  

• Awarded grant of $10,000 to the Capitol Hill Cluster School (grant disallowed after the fact 
by OANC); and $4,000 to Capitol Hill Montessori;  

• Regularly monitored the development of parks and open spaces, as well as the condition and 
maintenance of parks throughout the ANC 6C area, particularly Stanton Park and 
Swampoodle Terrace; and   

• Posted agendas, minutes and reports of its meetings and committee meetings, and copies of 
its correspondence, as well as information on items of interest, on a timely basis, on its 
website.  

  
ANC 6C in the 12 months preceding December 1, 2023, renewed efforts to raise awareness with 
D.C. agencies to the problem of commercialization of residential properties; the rise in crime and 
lack of prosecution of serious crime; and requested an action plan to counter the deterioration of 
the H Street NE cityscape and business sector. The ANC continued its efforts to monitor 
developments associated with the proposed Union Station expansion project.  


